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TO: The Honorable Peter A. Hammen, Chairman 

Members, Health and Government Operations Committee 
The Honorable Dan K. Morhaim 
 

FROM: Joseph A. Schwartz, III 
Pamela Metz Kasemeyer 
J. Steven Wise 

 
DATE: February 4, 2010 
 
RE: SUPPORT – House Bill 292 – Health Insurance – Uniform Consultation 

Referral Form – Electronic Transmission 
  
 

The Maryland State Medical Society (MedChi), which represents over 7,300 
Maryland physicians and their patients, supports House Bill 292. 

 
  House Bill 292 provides for the recognition of electronic transmission of the Uniform 
Consultation Referral Form.  House Bill 292 is a modest but helpful step in encouraging 
the use of electronic medical records.   
 
 MedChi urges a favorable report.   
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